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Facilities Council Meeting Minutes

October 26,, 2010
3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Bldg. CEN, Rm. 407

Recorders: Marilyn Walker
Attendees:  Alen Bahret,  Barbara Dumbleton, Jennifer Hayward, Bob Mention, Andrea Newton, Tamara Pinkas, Charles O’Briant, Cathie Reschke, Tracey Simms, Matthew Smith,  Craig Taylor, Dave Willis
Guests: Tracey Wrymere

	Item
	Notes

	Introductions
	

	Approval of Agenda/
Additions? 
	Agenda approved. 

	Approval of Minutes
	Approval postponed.


	Handouts
	

	Announcements
	Discussion: Two new members to the Facilities Council are students; Matthew Smith, and Charles O’Briant.


	Bond Report
	Discussion: Funding for the next phase is under review as the reprioritization of projects is still fluid depending on funding source matches and scope of projects. 
Decisions:

	Wayfinding
	Discussion: There is a need for signage that better directs and informs those on campus.  Suggestions for locations that signage could improve flow are still encouraged; Angela Fazio is a good contact for more information as she has information regarding current signage data.

	Work Plan
	Discussion: Form a committee to work on the Space Standards Policy.  Dave Willis and Tamara Pinkas will work on the policy; Dave will share a draft as soon as possible.  It was suggested that the work plan have a charter revision included.  

	Design Guideline
	Discussion:  Review postponed until later in year. Signs, tactile mapping and wayfinding issues should be a part of the resulting guidelines.  Cathie volunteered to look at the guidelines with a report/draft in the future.

	Review and Report on Strategic Direction and Facilities Council
	Discussion: Should Sustainability Plan will be in Facilities Council Charter since it is in both the Facility Council and the College Council parameters.

	Design Policy, Facilities Policy, Construction Policy and Transportation Plan
	Discussion:  Jennifer and Alen will review and report.

	Sustainability Plan
	Discussion: Jennifer  and Brian Kelly will be the main contacts in developing the process for sustainability at Lane.

	Emergency Preparedness Plan
	Discussion: Public Safety, Greg Morgan , Dawn Barth and the Safety Committee  will meet to discuss.  The question of what is the difference between procedure and plan should be addressed.

	Safety Policy Statement
	Discussion:  Barabra  took the statement to the Safety Committee and adjustments were made and are now in fornt of Facility Council for review. Discussion regarding ‘scope’ section of the proposal.  This is slated to be recommended to College Council.
ACTION: Send to College Council.

	Space Assignment Policy
	Discussion: Tamara reports that our Space Policy was approved and is on its way to be posted in COPPS. Dave Willis will follow up on this with Tracy Simms.

	Future Agenda Items
	· Tamara will not be at the next meeting so we will be finalizing a work plan on the 23rd when she gets back.
· Next meeting time will be a time for tours of LCC02.  Convene in 407 and then go the tour.

	Meeting Adjourned
	

	Next Meeting
	Nov 23, 2010   3:00-4:50 CEN 407
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